30th March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fantastic week we’'ve had at school! Firstly, the
Rocksteady Concert was a massive hit, with our talented
students showcasing their musical abilities in a lively
performance that had the whole audience buzzing. It was a
joy to see their hard work come together.A big thank you to
Natan and to all the parents who came to support our young
musicians.. . &

This week, we also had our Year 1 Class Assemblies, where
our younger learners took to the stage to share their
thoughts; it was wonderful to see how their confidence has
developed.

In the world of sport, we've had a lot to celebrate. Our teams
in Netball, Football, and Basketball have been working hard
and showing excellent teamwork and determination.
Congratulations to all the students involved in the matches
this week. °

As we head into next week, the final week of the Spring Term,
we're preparing to squeeze in a few more exciting activities.
We’'ll be packing in a few more trips, cheering on our sports

teams as they take part in more matches, and a highlight of
the week will be our Spelling Bee against other local schools.
We're aiming to end the term on a high note.

I’d like to wish all of our families a very Happy Mother’s Day. |
hoped all our mums enjoyed a day filled with love and :
appreciation. Finally, I'd like to wish a wonderful Eid Mubarak |
to our families who will be celebrating Eid. May this special
time bring peace, joy, and happiness to all.

Warm wishes
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